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Santa’s Wonderland and Winter Festival Parade 
(There is no entry fee for participating in the Parade) 

 
Get in the holiday spirit and be part of this annual tradition!  You’re invited to 
participate in the Winter Festival Parade, December 2, 2023.  To be included in the 
parade you must fill out this application and email (info@colonialbeach.org) or mail 
it to the Colonial Beach Chamber of Commerce. 
 
Name/Contact Information (phone/email) 
 
 
 
 
 
Type of Entry (golfcart, truck & trailer, motorcycle, bike, horse, etc.) 
 
 
 
Description of Entry (Please be specific and indicate how many 
people/vehicles/animals are expected and if you have people walking.) 
 
 
 
 
 
*Parade line-up is at Colonial Beach High School parking lot between 10:30am-12:00pm.  You 
will check-in and receive instructions.  Animal entries must provide a clean-up crew and be present 
before, during, and after the parade. 
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